May 23, 2012

Dear Gallatin County Board of Education:

I would like to announce the election of the first Gallatin County High School Student Board Member,
Mariah Gullion. Mariah has successfully completed the election process and is locking forward to
beginning her term on July 1, 2012. The GCHS Student Council would like to thank the Board and Ms.
Perkins for your support in this exciting opportunity.

Sincerely, ~

IMide. Clordo (O

Melissa Clinkenbeard
Student Council Sponsor





